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Racing

· McGrady Financial Services Junior XC Series 2010/11:

72 very talented young athletes turned out to compete in the 1st race of the Series on Sunday 26th September in Castlewellan Forest Park. Our 42 athletes competed exceptionally well against East Down AC.  Race 2 is on Saturday 30th October in Tollymore Forest Park at 10am.  Please tell your friends who missed the 1st race and encourage them to come along and offer lifts if you can.

As the race is at 10 am it is very important that you go to bed early on Friday night and get up early to have your breakfast.  Otherwise you will get a stitch during the race. Most schools will be closed for the Halloween holidays a few days before the race so you should all be well rested. 
We would like to thank PJ McCrickard and McGrady Financial Services for all their help and support. 
Please see kit information below for appropriate clothing for races.
· Lagan Valley XC Race Results
Well done to all who attended the Lagan Valley AC XC races.  Aidan Hawkins, James Maginnis, Ross McCrickard, Caolan Hawkins, Josh Faulkner and Dean McCrickard all came home with medals. Unfortunately we had no girls representing the club. Barnetts Park provided a great location for this excellent course.  Hopefully we can get some good teams out next year. 

· Comber Cup XC race

If any parents were inspired by their children running cross country you can give it a go yourself at the Comber Cup on Saturday 16th October.

Training

Training now starts at 7:00 pm and finishes at 8:00 pm to make use of daylight.  Please try to arrive early to get registered.

Due to large numbers, training now takes place on Thursdays as well as Mondays.  You can attend on either a Monday OR Thursday but not both.
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Kit
Our juniors looked great in their new vests, kindly sponsored by TSFoods.  Vests can be borrowed at races and we ask you to please return them after the race.  If you wish to buy a vest it will cost £9.00.  Hoodies and thermals have been ordered and I will let you know as soon as they arrive, hopefully before our next race.
Training kit




Racing Kit

Base Layer




Base Layer

Top – preferably not cotton


Top – preferably not cotton

Shorts – no jean shorts please


Shorts – no jean shorts please

Track Suit bottoms



Track Suit bottoms

Warm sweater/hoodie                                           Warm sweater/hoodie

Comfortable socks



Comfortable socks

Sturdy pair of trainers



Sturdy pair of trainers
Hat






Spikes or football boots can be worn 

Gloves





Gloves

Rain Jacket




Rain Jacket

Bottle of water




Bottle of water







Healthy snack








Towel








Full change of clothes

No jewellery should be worn and all long hair should be tied back. Kit is extremely important and any child who is not dressed appropriately will not be allowed to train or race.
Spectators - Don’t forget warm clothes for yourself at races. 

Diet

All our young athletes show great commitment, determination and enthusiasm in their training and racing. Can parents/guardians please help their children by providing and encouraging healthy balanced meals, snacks and drinks. Proper nutrition is necessary to help the children grow, develop and perform to the best of their ability.

Lost Property

I have a bag of lost property.  Please check at registration if you have lost any items.
Achievements
If anyone has any sporting achievements during the month please let me know and I will include them in next months newsletter and add to website.
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